
From: Julie Miller <clerk.bordenpc@gmail.com>  
Sent: 19 October 2020 14:26 
To: conservation@swale.gov.uk 
Subject: Conservation Areas in Borden 
 
Dear sirs, 
 
 
Borden Parish Council has considered the consultation on the four conservation areas in the parish 
and supports the extensions. 
 
BPC would also like Swale to consider extending the area further to include Coppins Lane. 
 
BPC would also like Swale to consider a new conservation area in the Wises Lane zone to conserve 
aspects of it character and appearance. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Julie Miller CiLCA 
Parish Clerk to Borden Parish Council 
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